



Maureen [REDACTED] <maureenohare5@gmail.com> Fri, Feb 26, 2016 at 8:42 AM
To: Ed [REDACTED] <ed@ed.com>, Eileen [REDACTED] <eileen@peoplepc.com>, [REDACTED] <aren.haughney@gmail.com>
[REDACTED] <haughney@att.net>, Dennis [REDACTED] <dennis@att.net>, Peggy [REDACTED] <Peggy VanA [REDACTED]>
[REDACTED] <peggy.chen@outlook.com>, Mary Beth [REDACTED] <marybeth@att.net>, Jeff [REDACTED] <jalzon082@gmail.com>, John
[REDACTED] <john.haughney@robinson.com>, Daniel [REDACTED] <dohare@gmail.com>

Mother has declined mentally alot in the last year her dementia has been very hard on her more so than the Parkinson's. I have informed mom that we need to cell her house mainly because she needs 24 hour care and explained she has two options come live with Jeff and I or go into an assisted living with enhanced care.

As medical power of Attorney mother has placed this decision in my hands but I would appreciated a discussion with all siblings and the spouses and Jeff too. I realize it is short notice but If we could meet Saturday night or Sunday morning at a restaurant near moms house it would be appreciated Danny we will have to skype you in.

Please let me know one way or another just trying to make moms transition as smooth as possible so she will not decline further. It is going to be very hard for Mom to leave her house.

Thanks Maureen

Maureen [REDACTED]
[REDACTED] [REDACTED]
[REDACTED] [REDACTED]
[REDACTED] [REDACTED]